SAMPLE PRE-IN PEW LETTER FROM PASTOR

(Recommended to be sent on parish letterhead with pastor’s signature, 1-3 weeks prior to the in-pew solicitation.)

Month Day, 2020
Name

Address

Address 2

City, State Zip

Dear ______________: 

Very soon, you will receive a letter from Bishop Sullivan that will include the 2020 House of Charity – Bishop’s Annual Appeal materials. 
The theme of this year’s appeal – “Who is My Neighbor?” – is a reminder of Jesus Christ’s directive to us as a Catholic Community to care for each other. Often times we think about who our neighbors are, they are the people you see today, sitting all around you. So are the people across town, the people three towns over, even those halfway around the world. Your neighbor is anyone in need. 
By supporting the House of Charity – Bishop’s Annual Appeal, you are supporting your neighbors who comprise the programs and ministries of the Diocese of Camden. These ministries serve the physical, emotional and spiritual needs of the hungry and challenged. When we support the House of Charity, we strengthen our Catholic community and the world around us.
Please prayerfully consider joining us once again. 
May God continue to bless you and your family.
Sincerely,

Rev. ____________________

